
-----Original Message-----
From: mae piggott < >
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 2:36 PM
To: James Hutson <hutson@middlesexcentre.ca>
Cc: Councillor Sue Cates <cates@middlesexcentre.on.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Elmhurst Development

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Middlesex Centre email system. DO NOT click links or open 
attachments unless you are 100% sure that the email is safe.

Please share this with Council when the issue is discussed at the next appropriate meeting.
Thanks.

>
> ﻿As you are no doubt aware, I’m fiercely opposed to the current plan. It is so wrong in so many different ways as
you have heard before from several current Old Kilworth residents who are impacted :  density, increased traffic,
safety,  access, servicing, and not the least, amenity space. Now it appears that information regarding water/ wells
has become a very important concern.
> “Not in my backyard” has never been the issue . We are not opposed to appropriate development—-this is just so
out of touch with the existing community.
> The theme of the Official Plan seems to be keeping rural qualities while adding suitable and fitting housing, etc.
Please take some time to tour the area to see first hand why we are concerned.
> Here’s hoping we can come to a reasonable agreement that benefits us all.
> Kindest regards,
> Mae Piggott ,
>
>
> Sent from my iPhone


